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The ICDF Foundation has been exploring ways to be involved in the community and David Stanfield applied 
for assistance to continue his work alongside the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Community (ATSIC) 
on Elcho Island to develop Christo-centric traditional dances as an expression of their faith and culture. This 
important gathering will enable dance leaders, dancers and Djungaya (the tribe’s dance authority or “owners”) to 
sit together and choreograph Christo-centric pieces/declarations. David intends to document the process in film 
so that we can follow the story.

The photos shown above are from the gathering that was held in 2019 and a video can be seen at ...  
https://youtu.be/7M27hxlQ66A - The “Finding God Through Yolngu Dance” section about the dance workshop 
starts at minute 7 and it is a worthwhile watch. 

To find out more about this very important initiative please go to the Foundation website at ...
https://foundation.icdf.com/en/recent-projects. It will also be possible for supporters to give donations towards 
the project by following the link from the website page to the donate page.
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